
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/1/2018 4:33:42 PM

First name: Eric

Last name: Freson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I think it's so unfortunate that after such a long term and collaborative planning process a special

interest in opposition to specific aspects of the GPLI cannot celebrate the overall successes of the proposed

plan, and instead works to derail the process at the last minute. 

 

Compromise asks everyone to give a little ground so that we can all do better and move forward together. As

someone who falls into numerous user groups impacted by this plan, it's not perfect for any one of my *specific*

interests, but that's the point! We do not need a new Wilderness designation in Cement Creek. 

 

I am a supporter of the Gunnison Public Lands Initiative, and I sincerely hope the GMUG planning team

considers the recommendations of the collaborative approach that the GPLI has taken to consider all users in it's

proposed management prescriptions.   

 

Public Lands are meant to be for everyone! 


